
  The Anglican Diocese of Paraguay  

              Caroline’s news     
         July and August 2011 
 

July and August are 
volunteer visitor time for us 
here. From my new office I 

can liaise with most of the 
church folk who tell me 
how we can help their 
people and ministries. Here 

is beautiful Asuncion, trees 
blossoming in the chilly cold we’re experiencing now. 
This gives all the Brits more energy and makes zipping 
about the city getting sewing resources much easier. 

 
Answered prayer!  

• Many of you have written in response to my father’s situation. I’m 
happy to say things are working out better with a super local carer who 

is taking a lot of the load off my family 
• You prayed for a pioneering sewing trip. Five of us went up to the 

indigenous areas of the Chaco recently and ran a day’s workshop for 16 
people. We aimed to help the women develop products they could sell 
to help their families. God did so many amazing things I will save them 
up for a longer CMS link letter 

 
Items for prayer in July and August  

• Following the workshop, please would you pray for the group who could 
meet weekly to sew and chat in San Mateo church. Some have very 

challenging home situations  
 

• They are Karina, Cipriana, Tomasa, Negrita, Jacinta, Deborah and 
Rumilda.   The co-ordinators are Marie and Zuny 

 
• For safety travelling in crowded streets and long Chaco roads for the 

volunteers 
 
• For God to bless us all with good communication and meaningful times 

in spite of language barriers 
            
         With love and prayers for rest and fun over your summer, Caroline  
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